
 

Changing the world is our dream.  Working locally 

with students we are always looking toward the future 

when the students will catch a vision for reaching the 

world for Christ.  This summer Destino San Antonio is 

sending eleven students to the world.  Eight are going 

overseas specifically reaching out to Muslims and 

Three are on a mission right here in the states.  It is 

amazing.  This is the most students we’ve sent from 

San Antonio!  God is at work in our students and 

giving them a heart to reach the lost.  Thanks for 

helping send them to the world! 
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Prayer: 

Please pray for Geno, Evan, Logan, Kendall, 

Gladys, Hugo, Christopher, and Gabriela as 

they head overseas. They leave on the 5th.  

Pray for Tim, Janelle, and Kayla who are 

already on their summer mission. 

 

Some cool quotes: 

I want to go and be able to share the Gospel to 

people so they can be given the chance to be 

saved and feel God’s love like I have.     

-Logan (who came to Christ this past year!) 

God really spoke to me about laying aside my 

rights to what I want to do with my life, or what 

I had planned and to really take a step of faith 

and follow him in what he has in store for this 

summer.                                                     -Evan 

This trip will be a step of faith on my part and 

a sign of surrendering myself to the will of 

God—to go where he wants me to go and do 

what he wants me to do.                        –Gladys 

Following Christ and leading others to Him is how 

we want our students to live.  This summer our 

assignment is working on a project for the national 

ministry in which we help students all over the US 

live those things out.  So we are home in San Antonio 

and experiencing what life is like in constant 100+ 

degree days!  (An interesting piece of trivia.  This is 

the first time in14 years that we’ve been in our own 

home over the summer.  Crazy!) 

 

We are also leading a group for students who stayed 

in San Antonio.  It has been fun to meet with these 

students and study Scripture together in a smaller 

setting.  Pray that these students would grow in faith. 

Some of our San Antonio Students.  Many who are going on mission this summer! 

A Wave of Students to the World! 


